
A summit for clergy, education directors, teachers, parents  

and EVERYONE (18 and older!) who cares about the future  

of supplemental school education in Greater Philadelphia. 

Participants will engage in a series of conversations  

and creative activities designed to provide input  

about new possibilities for Jewish learning.

We want to harness the creativity, enthusiasm and resources  

of our community to design new Jewish learning experiences  

for our children. Come help us shape what they will look like.

February 26, 2015 • 7:00 p.m. to 9:00 p.m. 
Jewish Learning Venture, 7607 Old York Road, Melrose Park, PA 19027 

Registration and light dinner available from 6:30 p.m. to 7:00 p.m.

jewishphilly.org

To sign up or for more information:  
surveymonkey.com/s/AdultSummit 
Rabbi Erin Hirsh, Director of the NEXT Program, Gratz College:  ehirsh@gratz.edu   

Elana Rivel, Associate Director, Jewish Learning Venture:  erivel@jewishlearningventure.org 


